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For more information, contact Chris Toebben at 888.235.4332, ext. 1957 (toebbenc@osborn-barr.com) or Chris Krull at ext. 1951 (krullc@osborn-barr.com). 

Sherwin-Williams on a Mission to Lower VOCs
With funding help from the United Soybean Board (USB) and soybean checkoff, research is under way by Sherwin-Williams to develop a low-VOC coating capable of being utilized as a protective finish with superior properties. The research project is focused on developing a safe and environmentally friendly coating that can be used as a primer or topcoat and can be easily commercialized. The soybean oil utilized in this research not only creates an environmentally friendly product but lowers viscosity as well. In initial tests, the soy-based coating demonstrated its improved adhesion abilities as well as better penetration of the substrate. 

Sleeping on Soy
Cargill’s soy-based polyol, BiOH, which was developed in part with initial research funding from the United Soybean Board (USB) and the soybean checkoff through research at Pittsburg State University in Kansas, is showing promise in upholstery applications in the furniture industry. Now, Hickory Springs Manufacturing Company is beginning to use this soy-based industrial polyol in its foam formulations for use in mattresses. This marks the next step in the furniture industry’s adoption of biobased products. 

Biobased Adhesive Here to Stick Around
A new option is now available for people looking for biobased adhesives. With support from the United Soybean Board (USB) and the soybean checkoff, Green Products, LLC., has created Naturalock, a soy-based, urethane foam adhesive designed to replace petrochemical adhesive products in a variety of uses. This soy-based adhesive is designed for wood-to-wood bonding, structural insulated panel assembly, cabinetry or anywhere a fast-curing, high-tensile and peel-strength bond is desired. 

Soy Used to Stop Graffiti  
A unique way to protect surfaces from graffiti is available from Soy Technologies. SoyStop is a barrier-remover system specifically developed for reflective street signs; however, this product may be used to pretreat a variety of surfaces. Once properly applied, the sign is permanently protected and graffiti attacks are then easily removed. This protective barrier can be added as an overspray coat as the final step in the painting of many manufactured items exposed to graffiti when installed. The United Soybean Board (USB) and the soybean checkoff invest in companies manufacturing and researching soy-based products such as SoyStop.  

To learn more about soy-based products, visit USB’s Soy Products Guide online at www.unitedsoybean.org/newuses.


USB is made up of 64 farmer-directors who oversee the investments of the soybean checkoff on behalf of all U.S. soybean farmers. Checkoff funds are invested in the areas of animal utilization, human utilization, industrial utilization, industry relations, market access and supply. As stipulated in the Soybean Promotion, Research and Customer Information Act, USDA’s Agricultural Marketing Service has oversight responsibilities for USB and the soybean checkoff.
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